Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment Board Agenda Wednesday, December 21, 2016



PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

- For our February PD day, the high school staff is looking at having a teaching and learning conference in which teachers attend breakout sessions put on by "teacher experts." Lincoln Elementary will have PBIS training for part of the day and is working on the details for the other part of the day.
- We are having a couple of teachers attend a Ron Clark Professional Learning Experience in February and we will be having a group of teachers from LES and DHS attend a KAGAN training in March.

ASSESSMENT

- Seniors took the Math and Reading portions of the KYOTE on December 7 and the English portion of the KYOTE on December 1.
- CERT testing took place on December 15 at the high school. Students in grades nine, ten, and eleven took the CERT assessment. MAP testing began at Lincoln Elementary on November 30.
- The next state level testing for LES or DHS that will take place is the KOSSA assessment on March 14.

CURRICULUM/INSTRUCTION

- We have revised our CDIP and our CSIP's. All of these documents will be up for approval at tonight's board meeting. There has been more of a focus this year to have the CSIP and CDIP be more closely aligned with each other. Many of the activities are the same in both plans.
- PLC and Flashback meetings have been taking place each week at LES and DHS. The focus of these meetings is on assessments, instructional practices, and analyzing student work.

NEW TEACHERS

 Our fifth new teacher meeting took place on Monday, December 2. Mrs. Erin Goetz joined the New Teacher Meeting and shared engagement strategies that worked in her classroom. The group also discussed observing teachers in January/February. During the January meeting, Mrs. Marti Jo Griffith will join the group and share effective questioning techniques that she uses with her students.